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Thank you District Governors for your support all year promoting OUR 

Foundation. Your LCIF District Coordinators worked to help you achieve 

your LCIF goal with International President Patty Hill. Likewise your 

promotion of LCIF as you traveled throughout your district helped your 

District Coordinators to achieve the goal for their district.  

 
Progress toward our US LCIF Goal 

 
Goal 1 Reach or exceed the US LCIF fundraising goal for MD19 by 

June 30, 2024 
Districts O and N have achieved their goal for 2023-2024.  
Districts I and S still have 6 weeks to get to their target.  
 
Goal 2  Raise the visibility of LCIF at the individual, club, zone, district 

and MD level by asking clubs to select an LCIF coordinator and 
involving LCIF in your conventions and zones meeting. 

Where Club Coordinators have been appointed across the MD, the club 
LCIF donations have come in earlier this year. Also there has been  
more communication between the District Coordinator and the club. This 
additional Lion on the LCIF team helps immensely to encourage personal 
donations, place LCIF as a line item in the club budget, and to make sure  
the club donates yearly to LCIF.   
 
CLOSING HIGHLIGHT 
 
For those COG members who have made the commitment to donate 
regularly to LCIF --- you are greatly appreciated. Once you commit to 
monthly giving it is the gift that keeps on giving. You don’t even have to 
think about it.  
 
This year we have increased the percentage of Lions who have made a 
personal donation from 1% to 4%. That is significant progress on a 
personal level.  


